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Peace Campus International High School Families —

It is hard to believe that summer is already in full swing! I trust you are enjoying your time with family
and engaging in productive learning experiences that will provide you with opportunities to reflect on all
the strengths and talents that you bring to our school community.

In this mailing, we are excited to welcome you yet again and also ensure that you have all the information
you need to start your Campus International High School journey off with some strong momentum.
Some of you will find enclosed a draft of your 2018-19 Schedule. If you do not find a draft schedule,
please schedule a time to meet with our assistant principal, Ms. Amy Brodsky

amy.brods clevelandmetroschools.org), before June 29t to share your schedulin
preferences. You can also reach out to me via my mobile phone at 216.694.8534 or fill out your
course requests online at http://bit.ly/CIHSCourseRequest2018.

Please also find in this mailing the following:
e Important Upcoming Dates / 2018-19 Calendar
e 2018-19 Bell Schedule
e  Summer Sports Schedule
e CAS Information & Pop-Up Classrooms Information
e  Summer Reading & City is Our Campus Assignments
e Uniform & School Supplies Information
e Summer Orientation / 9% Grade Ttip Information

You will not be the only new faces at CIHS this fall, as we look forward to welcoming several new
teachers. We encourage you to find out more about them and many other aspects of our school on our
website at www.clevelandmetroschools.org/CIHS. These new teachers will be joined by nine educators
in the later stage of their training at Cleveland State University. In addition, we will welcome a visiting
Arabic teacher from Egypt, Mr. Mohamed Abdalla, through the Teachers of Critical Languages Program,
a program funded by the US State Department to support citizen diplomacy and cultural exchange.

We know that this upcoming school year will be invigorating, challenging, and rewarding, and we look
forward to growing as a school alongside you as students. Our adventure begins with our New Student
Orientation from 12 PM to 5 PM on Friday, August 3. That evening, we welcome families for our
Welcome Back Picnic at the school from 5 PM to 7:30 PM. We know that you will find Campus
International to be one big family, and we look forward to embracing you and your family while
connecting you with others. Our students come to us from all over the city, representing over 60
different schools both within Cleveland Metropolitan School District and from outside. We look forward
to witnessing you building your own community with this diverse group of classmates. As our second
group of students and families at CIHS, our school will very much a reflection of you and the many
strengths and assets you bring to our community.

If you have any questions or thoughts throughout this summer, I encourage you to reach out via phone

(216.694.8534) or email (ameer.elmallawany(@clevelandmetroschools.org). The school building will be

closed from July 274 through 13% but our normal summer hours outside of that two-week frame are 8
AM to 3 PM. We look forward to seeing you on August 3* at our Welcome Back Picnic!

With Much Respect,

.

Ameer Kim El-Mallawany
Principal

3100 Chester Ave e Cleveland, OH 44114 « Office: 216.838.8100
ClevelandMetroSchools.org/CIHS
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